
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, November 30, 2022 11 :38 AM 
'kthompson@deanmead.com' 
Melinda Watts 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/30/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 11801-2022 

Subject: RE: Change of address for parties re: Docket# 20190168 

Good morning, Ms. Thompson, 

Per your request below, the contact information for Docket 20190168 has been updated. Please note 
that after dockets are closed, the contact information is not updated because it reflects the docket 
information as it stood when the docket was closed. If the docket is ever reopened, contact 
information, if provided would be updated at that time. For older closed dockets, staff would need to 
update their records for any relevant/ current contact information. As this docket was only closed last 
month, I have gone ahead and updated that information. 

I hope you find that information helpful. Give our office a call if you have any questions or concerns. 

Vorotliy Menasco 
Office of Commission C{erk 
:f{orid"a 'Pubfic Service Commission 
2540 Sfiumard" Oak 'B{vcl 
Ta{{afiassee, :Fforid"a 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6770 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public 
disclosure. 

From: Katrice Thompson <kthompson@deanmead.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2022 9:35 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Change of address for parties re: Docket# 20190168 

Good morning, 

I received a phone call this morning from Melinda Watts, an Engineer for PSC stating that mail was returned because our 
address is not correct on the docket. Therefore, I' m writing you to have at the address for Mr. John Wharton and Martin 
Friedman a party of record address changed. 
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The correct address should be 106 East College Avenue, Suite 1200, Tallahassee, FL 32301, phone number is (850) 999‐
4100. Also please take hschack@deanmead.com off and add kthompson@deanmead.com 
 
 
 

 
 
Thanks 

www.deanmead.com
  

Katrice   
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Paralegal
 

kthompson@deanmead.com 
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PRIVILEGED INFORMATION DISCLAIMER: This email is intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed and may contain 
information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this email is not the intended 
recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 
distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please delete this email, destroy any 
hard copies thereof, and notify us immediately by telephone. Thank you. 
 

 




